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Since 2010 the Bowling for Rhinos Conservation Resource Fund has been made available on an 
annual basis to projects dedicated to rhino conservation.  In the past four years, this fund has 
contributed $9,304.92 to conservation of both Asian and African rhino species.  In 2013, $3426.22 
was granted to RhiNOremedy to fund an educational outreach program to curb the demand 
for rhino horn in China.  This segment of the panel discussion will provide a brief overview of the 
fund, including operational procedures and summaries of the projects supported. 


